
"No jab, no job" mandates are harming Pennsylvanians. 
None of us should have to choose between an unwanted

medical intervention and our livelihood.

HB2013VOTE YES ON

InformedConsentPA.org

Where there is risk, there must be choice - without coercion. 
Vote YES on HB2013. 

"I dedicated my life to the medical community as a
pediatric nurse over the last decade, having put myself
through graduate school, as a single mother, to become a
pediatric nurse practitioner. On September 17, 2021, I was 

terminated from CHOP for speaking
in support of freedom of choice and
bodily autonomy. I was told that I
violated a code of conduct, without
any evidence given. I have lost so
much - income, health insurance,
and the ability to help many. I was
even denied unemployment."
 - Kayla, CPN, MSN, CRNP

"We are two pilots, trying to
raise six young kids, some
with special needs. We have
been put on indefinite, unpaid
leave - which not only violates
‘reasonable accommodation’,
but also is cruel and unusual
punishment.   Our    family   is   
suffering under the stress of trying to find new forms of
income on a moment's notice and rearranging school life
and home life. Honestly, all areas of our lives are a struggle
because of this discrimination." - Stephanie Atteberry

"I worked as a laborer for Allegheny County for 11 years. I
worked outdoors and worked all through the pandemic as
we were  deemed  essential.  The county instituted a COVID
vaccine mandate 12/2021. My
religious exemption was denied,
with Allegheny County claiming
undue hardship. They never had
to explain the hardship that would
be caused. The stress of losing
my job was overwhelming,  right
before the holidays, with a family
that depends on me to provide." 
- Shane Chesher

is not determined by administrators, insurance
companies, and the pharmaceutical industry, but instead
is determined by the physician-patient covenant of trust." 
- Dr. Chaminie Wheeler

"I have been a pediatrician and a
child advocate for 18 years. After
speaking out against vaccine
mandates on a local news station,
only 3 hours later I was told I was
no longer welcome at my place of
patient care and teaching medical
students and residents. Change  is  
needed   so    that    patient      care              


